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Friday 11th September 2020 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s 

class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in 

class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

Welcome Back! 
What a busy start to the new academic year we’ve had! It has been lovely having the children back 

in school and they have taken onboard the new routines and procedures we have in place. We’d like 

to say thank you to all of our parents and carers too, for your understanding and support. 

 

We hope that you have been able to access the base meetings that were shared with you during the 

week (if you haven’t yet, please take a look on the class blog pages) and hope that these have been 

useful for you in terms of receiving information about your child’s class.  Please remember that if you 

have any questions, email your child’s class teacher using the class email account. 

 

Symptom Checker  
Please remember that if your child shows any symptoms that you are concerned 

about, you can use the NHS Symptom Checker to help you decide if you need to 

access a test for your child: https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19/   

 

Further information for parents around our current plans can be found on the school website: 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2790  

 

 

After School Clubs 
We are looking to start some after school clubs the week beginning 21st September. We will be 

emailing information to you about these next week, so please keep an eye on your inbox! 

https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19/
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2790


   

  Page 2 of 2 

   
 

 

SeeSaw 
Earlier in the week we uploaded a post to our website about our plans for 

home learning provision in the event of bubble closures or a school lock-

down. Please take a look at the blog post on the website:  

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2799  

 

We will be sending home pupil logon information next week.  

 

 

Drop off and Pick-ups 
On the whole, drop-off and pick ups have run smoothly this week and we thank you for your support 

with this.  Please can we remind you that children should not be using the play equipment before or 

after school and that children should not be left unsupervised for any length of time before the start of 

school.  

 

School day timings are as follows: 

• Reception 9:00am - 3:30pm 

• Y1 8:50am - 3:20pm 

• Y2 9:10am - 3:40pm 

• Y3  9:00am - 3:30pm 

• Y4 9:10am - 3:40pm 

• Y5  9:10am - 3:40pm 

• Y6  9:00am - 3:30pm 

 

 

Road Closure 
You may well have seen the signs on and around Crossdale Drive, but please be 

aware that the roads will be closed from 29th September to 2nd October for 

resurfacing works. We encourage families to walk / cycle / scoot where possible, 

but if you do need to drive, you will need to consider parking arrangements away 

from school and then walk. Please also allow extra time for the school drop off / 

pick-ups during this period.  

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2799

